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EULALIE RIVERA ELEMENTARY CLOSED OCTOBER 26 DUE TO LOW WATER 

PRESSURE AFFECTING CAMPUS 

ST. CROIX, USVI - The Virgin Islands Department of Education, St. Croix District Office of 

the Insular Superintendent, announces the closure of Eulalie Rivera Elementary School on 

Friday, October 26 due to a low water pressure issue affecting the school and surrounding area. 

According to Superintendent Colleen Williams, the Grove Place neighborhood where the school 

is located has been historically plagued with water-pressure complications. The Monday, 

October 22 extended island-wide power outage further impacted WAPA’s water supply to the 

area. 

WAPA engineers are working to resolve the matter. Parents are asked to provide their children 

with bottled water for drinking until further notice.  

An update will be provided over the weekend on the status of Rivera Elementary for Monday, 

October 29. 
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